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CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99687
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

INFORMATION MEMORANDUM NO. 91-08

TO: Council
FROM: Mayor Stein

DATE: May 8, 1991

RE: FY92 Budget - Vehicle Replacement Fund #4, (Pages I 3,4)

There appears to be some resistance to the administration's
proposal to purchase a wvan.

The Council has expressed its support for the programmed
purchase and replacement of vehicles. It is a good system
because it avoids high "shock" budget requests and it assures
that the City has good, serviceable equipment.

It has been suggested that the specific vehicle purchase not be
debated during the budget process. Approval of the specific
vehicle type and specifications can reasonably be deferred
until the Council is asked to approve the request for bids.
Administration will propose several choices for the Council to
consider.

Johrt C. Stein, Mavor





